
From: Margie Logue [mailto:wumples51@gmail.com]  
Sent: Monday, September 24, 2012 1:19 AM 
To: anthonyyoung@sandiego.gov; carldemaio@sandiego.gov; davidalvarez@sandiego.gov; 
kevinfaulconer@sandiego.gov; sherrilightner@ssandiego.gov; martiemerald@sandiego.gov; 
toddgloris@sandiego.gov; loriezaph@sandiego.gov 
Cc: Solorio, Eric@Energy 
Subject: Quail-Bush disaster 
 
To Whom It May Concern:  Trust the Planning Commission of San Diego.  Quail-Brush Power 
Plant is not needed or wanted.  Please do not overturn the decision that the Planning Commission 
made after months of input from both sides, in just one day.  Their decision was not made 
lightly.  Choose to represent the people not the interests of an out of state corporation.  Thank 
you.     Margie Logue                                                            CEC Docket #11-AFC-03         PS 
 The fire in East County could easily happen at the Quail-Brush site.  They have posted no plans 
on what to do with the up to 26,000 gal of oil they have if a fire hits the site. Do you want 
responsibility for that kind of destruction?  Why would you even open the door to them?  
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